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                                                                                                January 10, 2022

       The Fred J. Gross Memorial Community Service Award for Academic Year 2021 – 2022 

      As part of celebrating over 100 years of service as an all-volunteer fire department, our members established the Fred J. Gross Memorial Community Service Award in 2016. This award will be presented annually to one graduating high school senior who resides within our fire coverage area, which is comprised of Upper Macungie Township and Lower Macungie Township.

       We wish to recognize a graduating senior who has freely given his/her own time to assist others through service to their community.

      The award is named in memory of Mr. Fred J. Gross, a past Fire Chief of our department, who assisted the local community in their time of need for over 45 dedicated years.  Mr. Gross was instrumental in not only recruiting new members to our company, but took the time to mentor our members, as well as assisting others in their time of need.  

      If you are a graduating high school senior and wish to be considered for this prestigious award, please complete the attached application, and mail it to:

      				Good Will Fire Company No. 1 of Trexlertown
                                           Attn:  Fire Marshal Dennis McArdle
                                           7723 Hamilton Blvd
                                           P.O. Box 13
                                           Trexlertown, PA 18087
                                          
	Applications may also be obtained from the Guidance Office at your respective High School.

	Completed applications must be received by the fire company no later than April 29th, 2022.

     As a result of the COVID-19 pandemic, applicants can list any community service projects that they participated in from academic year 2020 – 2021 through 2021 – 2022 for consideration of the award this year. 

     We hope to present the winner his/her award at his/her High School Academic Awards Ceremony if possible.  If not, we will make other arrangements to present the award. 

     Our Point of Contact for this award is Fire Marshal Dennis McArdle who can be contacted at dmcardle@station25.org or 484-538-4803.


Good Luck and Apply Today!!
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